18-0104

Greg Minikel

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: : Thursday, February 01, 2018 11:31 AM

To: ' Mark Kantola (mark.kantola@dot.wi.gov)

Cc: Brian Haen (brian.haen@dot.wi.gov); Dan Koski; Justin Nickels; Lee Kummer - D5
Subject: Future Plans for USH 151 Calumet Ave. and Washington St.

Hi Mark,

I am not sure if you are the correct person to be writing to on this issue. (It appears that Scott Simmons and Anne Ebent
are no longer with DOT or my e-mail addresses are outdated).

Anyway, the City of Manitowoc would like to know what the DOT has planned for future improvements to USH 151
(Washington St. from S. 8™ St. to S. 26" St. and Calumet Ave. from S. 26™ St. to S. 41% St.

This entire corridor is getting to be in pretty tough shape, especially Washington St. from S. 15" to S. 26" St.

The DOT resurfaced this corridor in 2001 (Washington St.) and 2003 (Calumet Ave.). The resurfaced asphalt pavement is
nearing the end of its useful life.

The City’s Public Infrastructure Committee will be discussing this corridor at their meeting next week.

Itis possible that the City will be drafting a resolution to request the DOT to start looking at programming improvements
to this corridor. ’

Is there a standard procedure for requesting these types of projects. If so, please let me know. Thanks.

Greg Minikel, P.E.
Engineering Division Manager
Dept. of Public Infrastructure

City of Manitowoc

900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, W1 54220

Ph. (920) 686-6910

Cell: (920) 374-0411

E-mail: gminikel@manitowoc.org




